
Spring 2021 Newsletter 

 

Chandler Road Work 

Dear Ray Ranch Estates HOA member, 

 

As many of you have noticed, our streets need repaving.  The Board and some members have 

been working with the City of Chandler to get on the project list and it looks like we are on 

it.  Part of the repaving process requires redoing our driveways and sidewalks.  During the time 

that your driveway is being redone you will need to park on the street.  The process should take 

about 48 hours once they start your driveway.  Please look for a letter from the City of Chandler 

explaining the work and scope of the project.  Then sign and return the letter as soon as possible 

as this will expedite our streets and sidewalks getting done.  Please note that the City does not 

need permission to begin the work since they have easement rights to do so. 

The Board would like to send a special thank you to the members that worked with the City of 

Chandler to move the project forward.  Previous attempts by the Board alone were not making 

much progress.  This is a great example of how members getting involved and taking action help 

to maintain and improve our community.  It also serves as a reminder that it is incumbent on all 

of us to do our part in keeping Ray Ranch Estates the special community that it is. 

 

Best regards, 

The Board of Directors 
 


